
 
 
 
  

         June 30, 2014  
VIA REGISTRY UPLOAD 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact  
   Review Board 
200 Scotia Center 
P.O. Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue  
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Dear Ms. De Souza, 
 
Request to Review Naha Dehe Dene Band Traditional Knowledge Assessment – 
Canadian Zinc Corporation Prairie Creek All-Season Road and Airstrip Project 
(File Number: EA1415-01) 
 
Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) respectfully requests access to review 
the Naha Dehe Dene Band Traditional Knowledge Assessment for the Prairie Creek 
Mine Operation, including applicable confidential portions, for the purpose of reviewing 
wildlife knowledge and any other matter applicable to GNWT review of the subject-
noted environmental assessment. 
 
Please contact me at shafic_khouri@gov.nt.ca or (867) 765-6634 if you may require 
further details or to schedule arrangements for signing of any necessary confidentiality 
agreements. 
 

Sincerely, 
   
 

Shafic Khouri 
Project Assessment Analyst 
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